
Edisto Beach Fire Department 
Fire Committee Meeting Minutes 11/18/2021 

4:00 pm 

Current members; Assistant Town Administrator Mark Aakhus, Fire Chief Denney Conley,  

Volunteer President Mike Casey and Volunteer Fire Fighter Wendy Griffin  

 

 
New Business  

- The EBVFD 2022 donation letter design and mailing has been started, volunteers needed for the 

following. 

1. To fold donation letter with folding machine. 

2. To stamp envelopes 

3. To place address labels 

4. To stuff envelopes 

Chief Conley stated this was going well and the Volunteers were helping at all phases. 

 

- Jack Slade Evans celebration of Life dinner December 4th  

 

- The Police and Fire Chiefs are looking for Volunteers to help with the Christmas Parade December 

11th 

 

- Fire Station upholstery of Kitchen table chairs $1,500.00 

Mike Casey stated This may not be the best way to go considering the cost and the age of the table and chairs. 

 

- Emergency Radio for key volunteers during large Emergency events. 

Mike Casey decided to table this item until after the next election. 

 

Unfinished Business 

- Helicopter insurance MASA final approval. 

Mike Casey is looking into more information about this issue. 

 

Old Business 

- Water Shed project update, Wendy Griffin. 

Wendy Griffin, the shed is coming along nicely and only needs the concrete for the vending machines. 

 


